SEABRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL AUTUMN 2 NEWSLETTER

So here we are at the end of term. It's certainly been a busy one with lots of exciting and meaningful learning experiences.

A big thank you to all of our parents and carers who support us at school in many, many ways: Advent readers, costume makers, ticket buyers, happy crafters . . . The list goes on. Your support is much appreciated.

Let me take this opportunity to wish you and your families a wonderful Christmas break and the best of wishes for the coming year.



REMEMBER: Spring Term starts on TUESDAY 7TH JANUARY 2025



THANK YOU PTA!



HERE EVERYDAY READY ON TIME



ATTENDANCE

Half termly attendance figures: Whole School – 94.5%

Well done to 2B who have got the highest attendance for this half term.



The pupils have enjoyed a number of visits this term. These immersive experiences really are important for all children and we appreciate your support.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES:

Mon 6th Jan- INSET day Mon 27th Jan - Parents' Eve Tue 28th Jan - Parents' Eve



RESIDENTIAL:

Year 2 Weds 12th - Fri 14th Feb 2B Wed / Thu 2U Thu / Fri





SEABRIDGE VALUES

SOLIDARITY
EQUALITY
AMBITION
BELIEF
RESILIENCE
INNOVATION
DETERMINATION
GENEROSITY
ENTHUSIASM

Our Remembrance Day assembly remembered soldiers from all over the globe and learnt about the different coloured poppies.



All of the children took part in Protecting our Planet day.
We found out about endangered species and world wide conservation initiatives.



CHILDREN IN NEED
We all had fun dressing
up and eating cake!
We raised £640 in total
- well done everyone.



£250 was raised for this fantastic cause.



It was so lovely to see our parents, carers and friends join us for the various performances. I am sure you will agree that Seabridge has a wealth of talent.







A huge CONGRATULATIONS to Roha in Year 6 who won the annual Time4Sport Christmas card competition. GET CAUGHT READING
We were inundated with
photos of our pupils reading
- some in the most
unexpected of places!
Well done to all who took
part.



HOORAY! We won the primary school Christmas video for the trust. Thanks to Miss Toms for producing the video.